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15 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for offering to support the school in our walk to church on Friday 22nd 

December. We have had a great response. 

 

Due to the huge number of replies, we have had to limit the number of volunteers. 

Parents, carers, and helpers who have been chosen will receive a letter from their 

child confirming that we would like them to attend. If you haven’t received a letter, 

please don’t turn up as we have had to limit the number of helpers to match church 

capacity. 

 

I would like to thank all the volunteers again for their support. It is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Johnson 
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